
Building Inspections - Re: FW: Signage Permit Application 

Paul, Zoning requirements state a plot plan is required for a sign permit.  Please provide one.  I will enter the 
permit in & send you a confirmation e-mail with an invoice, however it cannot be sent forward until:
1.  The plot plan is provided
2.  The application is paid for.

>>> Paul Mandell <PMandell@bmpc-law.com> 2/18/2014 8:42 AM >>>
I am resubmitting documentation to support the above application.  They were previously sent in a zip file 
which did not make it to you.  

Please let me know if you need anything additional.      

Paul Mandell
Director of Operations and Compliance
Bendett & McHugh, P.C.
160 Farmington Avenue
Farmington, CT 06032
860.255.5022 (direct)
860.424.7749 (cell)
860.470.2669 (fax)
pmandell@bmpc­law.com

From: Paul Mandell 
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 2:14 PM
To: 'buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov'
Cc: 'dga@portlandmaine.gov'; Paul Mandell
Subject: Signage Permit Application

Attached please find our Signage Permit Application, Electronic Signature and Fee Payment Confirmation, 
Checklist and supporting documentation.   

Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything additional.

Thanks

Paul Mandell
Director of Operations and Compliance
Bendett & McHugh, P.C.
160 Farmington Avenue
Farmington, CT 06032
860.255.5022 (direct)
860.424.7749 (cell)

From: Building Inspections
To: Paul Mandell
Date: 2/18/2014 9:09 AM
Subject: Re: FW: Signage Permit Application
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860.470.2669 (fax)
pmandell@bmpc­law.com

This law firm is a debt collector and is attempting to collect a debt. If this communication relates to a debt owed 
to one of our clients, any information obtained will be used for that purpose. Please note, however, that if you 
have previously received a discharge in bankruptcy, this law firm is not attempting to collect a debt, but is only 
enforcing a lien against the subject property. CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail transmission (including 
attachments, if any) contains information from the law firm of Bendett & McHugh, P.C. and is intended solely for 
the use of the individual or entity to which this transmission is addressed. This communication is intended to be 
and to remain confidential and may be subject to applicable attorney/client and/or work product privileges. Any 
review, use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this e-mail is prohibited except by or on behalf of the intended 
recipient. If you received this email in error and are not the intended recipient, please notify me immediately by 
reply e-mail, delete this e-mail, and do not disclose its contents to anyone. 
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